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Meeting at Tashkent Institute of Architecture and Construction
Academician of the Academy of Sciences of Uzbekistan M.Mirsaidov and prof. T.M.Mavlonov held a meeting
with talented students,  masters and doctoral  students on April  9,  2019 at  the Tashkent Institute of
Architecture  and Construction  .  The meeting  was  attended by  prof.  R.I.Nurimbetov  and teachers  of
"Building and Structures" faculty. The rector of the institute A.U.Mirisaev opened the meeting with the
opening speech. M.Mirsaidov noted that the President pays great attention to the practical implementation
of the achievements of the science, and that the President of our country has created a great opportunity
for future scholarships.

M.Mirsaidov mentioned  the Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Uzbekistan with high-level institutes,
such as High-Tech Center, Institute of Genomics and Bioinformatics, International Solar Scientific Research
Institute and Oriental Studies Institute, talked about the youth and their accomplishments being realised
according to the President's assignment.

M.Mirsaidov said that the greatest scientific achievements of our science are from the young people who
work  in  scientific  research  and  higher  education  institutions,  and  that  these  scientific  works  are
accompanied by innovation ideas, new technologies and their implementation. The young and the staff of
the institute asked a lot of questions and M.Mirsaidov answered all these questions.

M.Mirsaidov noted that in order to solve the pressing problems of our country in the future, it is necessary
to  create  several  scientific  schools  at  the  institute,  and  this  institute  needs  to  develop  cooperation
between the Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Uzbekistan and other Higher Educational Institutions
of the Republic, said that high-level research was being carried out in the directions. The talented youth of
the institute expressed gratitude to the President for their attention to science. M.Mirsaidov supported his
scientific work at the institute and gave him valuable advice, wishing him success in the future.
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